Wednesday, September 25, 2024 Announcements

* Argyle's Ultimate Club starts this Friday, September 27:h @ 3pm on Lynn Valley Field. All ages and
abilities are welcome. There are no fees to participate. Please see Ms. Dishaw in Room 273 to pick up the
Ultimate Club paperwork.

* Anyone interested in joining the physics club, come to Mr. Johnson’s room — room 190 on Thursday at lunch.

* Wanting to connect with respected individuals in the business industry? Willing to compete in national
business case competitions? Entrepreneurship club is the perfect club for you! We meet every
Wednesday in room 208 during lunch. Hope to see you there!

* Hey Argyle! Book Club is starting up again. Do you like reading and hanging out with friends? Join us for
our first meeting this Thursday, September 26th during lunch!

* Thank you to all those who have donated to the Terry Fox Foundation so far, if you have yet to do
so, you still can! From those who have already donated, we have chosen one winner at random to
win an exclusive Terry Fox Tshirt! Congratulations to Ailin Amari! Please come down to the office at
the next break to pick up your prize! See you all at the Run today!



